
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

If you were not able to attend the LPS Social/ Emotional Support and 

Safety Parent Fair we have you covered! Below you will find the 

information that was presented and vendors that were in attendance. 

OK2Say Presentation 

Walter Crider, retired Michigan 

State Trooper, provided an 

engaging presentation on OK2Say 

and relevant safety topics for 

schools and the community. Here 

is the link to the presentation. You 

can access more information 

about OK2Say here. 

Community Partners 

Many vendors of various resources 

attended the event. They provided 

information to families and engages in 

conversations of resources available 

throughout the county. Here is a link of 

participants. 

Reminder 

The Student Assistance Providers 

(SAP) have a website! Click on this 

link to check out the resources 

available. Do not hesitate to reach out 

to your student's SAP at anytime! 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/10y5CBBv8TJ8GA6iHgCWN00sqo6BG6HaHF00aE2GzgXA/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.livoniapublicschools.org/departments/student-services/student-assistance-program
https://www.michigan.gov/ok2say/about
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Vyt6ctDvUSh1J-R394DOS0SaT45OgMnN/view?usp=sharing



